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September 24, 2015

Mr. Scott Tatro

Airport Environmental Manager 11
Los Angeles World Airports

P.O. Box 92216

Los Angeles, CA 90009-2216

Dear Mr. Tatro:

Los Angeles International Airport
14 CFR Part 150 Study Noise Exposure Map Update

P.O. Box 92007
Los Angeles, CA 90009

This letter is to advise you that we have received your submittal dated September 21,
2015, of Noise Exposure Maps (NEM) for Los Angeles International Airport. The Los

Angeles World Airports submitted the NEMs under Title 14, Code of Federal

Regulations (CFR), Part 150. The Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) will review
the NEMs and will make a determination of the acceptability of the maps pursuant to 14

CFR Part 150.

You may expect to receive a determination on the acceptability of the NEMs within [60-

90 days] of the date of this letter.

If you have any questions about the Part 150 process or other questions about this matter,

please contact Victor Globa at 310-725-3637 or victor.globa@faa.gov.

Sincerely,

David F. Cushing 2{

Manager, Los Angeles Airports District Office




